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28  November – Thursday 

School Disco  
 

3 December – Tuesday 

Year 6 last orientation day at 

Wollumbin High School 

 

10 December – Tuesday 

Year 6 Farewell - after school 

(Yr 5 and 6 only) 
 

11 December – Wednesday  

Presentation Day 
 

17 December – Tuesday  

Christmas Carols here at school  
 

18 December – Wednesday  

Students last day of school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28 November  2019 

      IMPORTANT 

            DATES 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

The world of Film! 
This term we have the STEM share Filming Kit from the STEM share 
library. 

The students from K to 6 having been producing their own 'Behind 
The News' program.  This has involved the students putting together 
scenes from around the world along with the weather.  The filming 
theme has been part of their STEM  program -  for example the K-2 
are learning about the world weather, so they did some filming 
relating to weather.   Each student has had a part in the filming, from 
staring to recording/filming.  The outcome has been fantastic and 
we would love to share it with you.   
We will be premiering the film on Presentation Day, Wednesday 11 
December after morning tea.   Everyone is welcome to come along 
and enjoy this very special presentation.   
 
 

 

 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  We 

empower them with the 

knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling them 

to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School is 

a great school.  Join us. 

Chillingham 
Public School
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 From the Principal’s desk 
There are only 2 ½ weeks left of this term.. goodness me where did the term go? 

All the students are very excited about the disco tonight!  The theme is 

‘Beach/Summer/Hawaiian’, starting at 5pm and finishing at approx. 7pm.   Students need 

to wear closed in shoes and even though the theme indicates it’s summery please NO 

strapless tops.   Remember to put your food in Mrs Ward's room when you get here.  Entry is 

$2 and drinks are $1.  Water is available at the bubblers for those not wanting soft drinks or 

poppers. 

 

Mrs Mason is starting our yearly library stock-take next week 3 December. Thank you to those 

who have already returned their books.  If you have not please check under the bed, in the 

cupboards, under the lounge  etc and return them on MONDAY.     

 

The Year 6 students will have their last orientation day at Wollumbin High School on Tuesday 

3 December.  I do believe the parent orientation is Monday 2 December at 6pm.  

 

Presentation Day is Wednesday 11 December commencing at 10:00am. This will be followed 

by a visit from Santa then morning tea finishing with the film presentation of our students’ 

works. Morning tea will be provided by the school.  

 

Tuesday 17 December is our Christmas Carol evening commencing at 5pm.  We will also be 

drawing the Christmas Raffle.  Thank you to those who have sent items in. If you have not, 

please do so soon so we can organize the prizes.  Thank you in advance.  

It is still looking extremely bleak for our farmers and again I would like you to encourage any 

that you know to come along for an evening of Christmas Carols, a free sausage sizzle and 

a cuppa.  

 

Students’ last day is Wednesday 18th December. School recommences on Wednesday 29 

January 2020 for students. Staff return on Tuesday 28 January. 

 

Please remember that all accounts need to be finalised before Friday 13 December.  All 

absentee notes also need to be finalised  Friday 6 December. 

 

Vicki Roach  

Principal 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Merit Award recipients 
Bella, Indiana, Henry S. x 2, Timana, Marley, Aurora x 2 and Henry R-N. 

             Beeeees Knees recipients  
Indiana, Timana, Chloe and Andre 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
Grace K. and Henry
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No birthdays in the school this 

week.    

NEEDED!!! 
 

Items for the 
Christmas Hampers!! 

-------------- 
Second-hand 

uniforms 
---------------- 
Someone for 

mending clothes 
 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046
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HAPPENINGS IN THE VILLAGE 

 

 

Chillingham 

Shop 

is offering a $5 

Christmas 

wrapping 

service. All 

money is being 

donated to 

Wedgetail 

Retreat at 

Dulguigan 
Call in and ask about 

this great offer 
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ADVERTISING 

 

 

 

 


